
Warrington Swimming and Water Polo Club  

Summer Newsletter 

Summer Closure for Swimming  

We will not be closing completely over the 
summer holidays we will have no Session on 
Friday at Great Sankey and no session on a 
Sunday morning at Orford Park.    The Tuesday 
and Thursday Session will run throughout August 
as normal.  

Water Polo Sessions for Summer  

Water Polo will take place on Wednesday for 
seniors and Saturday for all other members of 
Water Polo at Great Sankey.  There will be no 
sessions at Lymm or Orford Park throughout 
August.  

Dr Alan Boyle MBE  

On Thursday 25th June Dr A Boyle and his wife 
Yvonne went to Buckingham Palace for Dr Boyle 
to accept his MBE from Princess Anne. 

 

 

Mrs Yvonne Boyle had a beautiful cake made to 
mark the celebration that was held on Sunday 5th 
July at the Park Royal Hotel.  

 

On behalf of the whole club congratulations it is 
well deserved 

 

Bolton and District Mini League Final  

Congratulations to the team who took part in the 
B & D final at Atherton and Leigh pool on 
Saturday 11th July.  Some excellent swims and 
Eleanor Riley and Matthew lead the team round 
in the presentation of the medals. It was noted by 
a number of coaches the excellent behaviour of 
the swimmers and the excellent manners they all 
showed by clapping all teams in the presentation.  

 

50m Training Sessions for 2015/16  

Session 1 Saturday 19TH 
September 

4.45 – 6.45 pm 

Session 2 Saturday 17th 

October 
4.45 – 6.45 pm 

Session 3 Saturday 21st  
November 

4.45 – 6.45 pm 

Session 4 Saturday 19th 
December 

4.45 – 6.45 pm 

Session 5 Saturday 16th 
January 

4.45 – 6.45 pm 

Session 6 Saturday 20th 
February 

4.45 – 6.45 pm 

Session 7 Saturday 12th  
March 

4.45 – 6.45 pm 
 

Session 8 Saturday 9th  
April 

4.45 – 6.45 pm 
 

Session 9 Saturday 7th May 4.45 – 6.45 pm 
 

Session 10 Saturday 11th 
June 

4.45 – 6.45 pm 
 

 

If you wish to attend any of these sessions and 
you are unsure if you are able to please speak to 
your coach on poolside  

Open Meets 

Well done to the swimmers who attended the 
Kendal open meet come away with Medals and 
PBs and for the swimmers who have competed in 
other open meets over last few weeks 

Club Championship Forms will be available from 
Tuesday 21st July and the Closing date for forms 
will be Sunday 20th September. 

Other Important dates for your Calander 

4th October & 11th October Club Championships 
at Orford Park commencing at 4pm.  



21st November Presentation Evening at Ryland 
Recreation Centre. 
 
Water Polo    
Congratulations  
North West dominated at the Inter regional 
girls 2000+ finals at Liverpool this weekend. 
Here are some photos of the Warrington girls 
at the tournament, NW lightening won and NW 
Thunder came second which was a great 
result for NW quite clearly the strongest 
region in the UK.  Katie and Emma played for 
Lightening and Emily played for Thunder. 
Molly still had hamstring problems and so had 
to remain poolside as assistant to Team 
Manager. Great for Warrington that we have 
so many girls shortlisted for this event. Well 
done girls, doing the club proud 

 
 

Congratulations  
 
The Boys from Warrington Swimming and Water 
Polo Club Ben Dailey, Dominic Richard Connor 
Lynch Luke Atkinson and Brett Takemoto. Where 
all part of the North West team for the Inter 
Region Competition Under 16 Tournament. This 
is also a great achievement for Warrington as four 
players were in the A team for the Competition. 

Keep up the good work water polo players we are 
all proud of you   

 

 

 

 

Senior Water Polo Team  

Good Luck to the Senior team in there 
International Competition at Antwerp at the end of  
August. Hope you all have an Enjoyable time  

Open Meets  

Greater Manchester Meet @ Wigan  

All information and Manchester and District 
swimming and Water Polo website  

Blackpool Lights @ Blackpool information 
available on club web site  

 


